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From: Patrick Turney 
Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2009 8:12 AM
To: Weyman Lee
Cc: dj2020@ymail.com; pturney@email.com
Subject: petition signatures indicating resistance to proposed Calpine 
Russell City energy center

Attachments: Power plant Arguments.doc; SKMBT_C35209091606140[1].pdf; 
SKMBT_C35209091606150[1].pdf
Dear Mr. Lee,
  I have attached a letter and signatures that were gathered from both the 
Industrial area within 1/2 mile of the proposed plant and from an area of the 
Hayward Hills where some of the pollutant fallout will end up.  These were gathered 
in a 2 hour stretch on Tuesday morning 9/15/09 by Mr Alemayehu.  Many, if not all of
these people were completely unaware of the project or the hearings to date.  We 
believe this needs to be corrected as this is a huge group of people who have had 
their rights subverted.

Thankyou 

Patrick Turney
Dereje Alemayehu

 

 

 
P.S. we have also mailed the original copy by postal service.
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September 14th 2009 
 
Weyman Lee, Senior Engineer 
BAAQMD 
939 Ellis St. 
San Francisco, CA 94109 
 
 

 
Letter of Opposition 

to the proposed Construction of the 
Russell City Energy Center 

 
The City of Hayward, as the “Heart of the Bay,” should be futuristic and forward 

looking when it comes to making decisions as consequential as building a 600 megawatt 
power plant. 

 
 The city should rethink itself as the next generation energy technology hub of 
the San Francisco east bay, much like the Silicon Valley is for computer high tech. We 
must make decisions that incorporate the health and economic future of this community 
now and in the future. As leaders, and community members, of this historic city we 
should always demand and get the best that a 21st century technology offers. These 
environmentally friendly technologies may include solar, wind, and bio energy electrical 
power.  
 

The decision facing us today is consequential, because it will negatively affect the 
air quality for people who live and work in our city and beyond. The quality of life will 
be lower especially for the elderly, the young, and for the people who suffer from 
respiratory ailments. This then affects home prices, and the city’s ability to attract more 
business and residences.  We can not let this plan go through. 

 
These signatures were gathered within a 2 hour period and many more could have 

been obtained had people been properly notified of the hearings.  Therefore, we believe 
that you should re-hold hearings and properly notify residents and workers in the area 
through targeted leaflets and postings, or other more public advertising. 

 
Signature collected by: 
Dereje Alemayehu 
3523 Pinewood Dr 
Hayward, Ca. 94542 
dj2020@ymail.com 
 
 






